
Subject: Re: Upp 711-dev1 released
Posted by Novo on Tue, 13 Nov 2007 15:42:21 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

luzr wrote on Tue, 13 November 2007 03:40
Actually, the right thing to do right now is to delete the Makefile. Maintaining it is a job of Linux
release maintainer, unfortunately it seems like Bas does not have a time for it right now 

Mirek

It is only a few mouse clicks ...

Bureaucracy forever !!!
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